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RE: Year 5 Victorian School Workshop  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 5 will be visiting Gunnersbury Park Museum on Thursday, 16th October, 2025 to take part in a Victorian 
School Workshop to enhance our learning in History. Children will experience school life from the point of view 
of a Victorian child, identifying differences and similarities with present day school life, and drawing 
conclusions about changes in attitudes and practices in children’s education over time. 

We will be leaving school at 10:00am and travelling by public transport to the venue. We will return to school 
by 3:00pm. The cost of this trip is £6.00 and should be paid via the School Gateway app. If you need help 
making payment or accessing the app, please speak to Miss Chamberlain in the school office. Please make 
payment no later than Wednesday, 1st October, 2025.  

As all pupils are currently entitled to free school meals, we require parents to pre- order these before the trip. 
This allows the kitchen to order and prepare the required number of packed lunches. Please fill out the 
Google form here or scan the barcode below to indicate if you want your child to be given a packed lunch 
no later than Wednesday, 24th September, 2025. If you do not want a free school lunch, please send your 
child to school with a healthy packed lunch and a water bottle – NO GLASS BOTTLES OR FIZZY DRINKS PLEASE. 

If you would like to volunteer to accompany us on this trip, Please fill out the Google form here. If more than 
three parents express an interest in volunteering, names will be chosen at random.  

On the day of the visit, please ensure your child is dressed in the correct school uniform and has an 
appropriate coat or jacket. If your child is not dressed in the correct school uniform, they may not be able to 
attend the trip. Also, please ensure that they are given the appropriate medication if they suffer from travel 
sickness.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Dharsani 

Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ilmJUEVbTQ7OL3RdI2cdfZGggVoFsD3dxsXvmLLTsBA/edit
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